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Romainee Clarke 

Brandy Bongole 

Alicia Benson 

Tiffany Odongkara 

Oliwia Nazarewicz 

Lemuella Oviawe 

Ryan Campbell 

Chanell Pennant 

Karema Webbe 

Vanessa Omeire 

Kosi Ekemiri 

Michelle Adu-Dapaah 

Destiny Diafuana 

Nicole Montoya Padilla 

 

Diary dates:  

Tuesday 27th June - Year 2 Multi-skills Festival 

Weds 28th June - Year 1 London Zoo Trip 

                             Reception Horniman Trip 

                             New Reception Parents Meeting 7.30pm  

Weds 28/Thurs 29th - Year 4 Indian Chef Visit 

Friday 30th June - Class 8 assembly 

                               Year 2 Trip to Kew Gardens  

                               Year 6 Football Tournament  

This Week’s Winners! 

 

 

On Wednesday 21st June we                                                      
went to La Retraite for a netball competition.  We had to play 
other schools and even though we hadn’t played against other 
schools before, we all tried really hard. The matches were tough! 
Although it was our first time in a netball competition we did very 
well and remembered all the rules to the game. This was a lovely 
experience for all of us especially for those who are going to La 
Retraite.  Everyone played the best we could.  Our final positions 
were - Team A came fifth out of six and Team B came fourth out 
of six.  We were really happy that we had been given this oppor-
tunity as we all can’t wait to join secondary school and be part of 
their netball teams.  All the girls that are going to La Retraite met 
the netball coach who said she expects to see us all at Monday 
night training.  She also said we were all very polite and she could 

see a great improvement in us as the day went on. By Juana, C13 

“Dear Young Friends, be 

brave. Let us learn to 

face difficulty with cour-

age, certain that the Lord 

never fails to give his 

support.” Pope Francis 

On Wednesday, we went to Epsom College for the Surrey 

County Kwik-Cricket final. It was an exciting event because 

we got to play against lots of other amazing teams. We didn’t 

manage to win, but we tried our hardest. My favourite part was 

playing schools from a different area and not just our local 

schools. Sean, Class 13                                                             

On 21st June, ten children from Year 6 went to Surrey to com-

pete in the Surrey County Kwik-Cricket  finals at Epsom Col-

lege. Once we arrived, the cricket leader announced our match 

pitches (there were 9 in total) and we were on pitch three bat-

ting first! The other team were tough to beat and the score was 

very close but sadly we didn’t win. Playing against such a good 

team made me work really hard and I learnt a lot from watch-

ing the other teams play in between matches. We had so much 

fun! We even got a T-shirt to take home. Lucy C13 
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